
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 01.03.2024 

 
Welcome back to Spring 2 – We hope you had a lovely half-term break. 

 
 

Book Fair 

We hope you and your children enjoyed visiting our Book Fair before half term. It was lovely to see so many of you 
there! It was hugely popular and with so many book sales, we broke a record and have earned a whopping £1222.05 in 
rewards! A very big thank you for all your support.  
 
 
Girls’ Football Tournament 
 
Two teams of Year 6 girls took part in a football tournament at the UEA on Monday.  It was a fantastic afternoon, and 

both teams did brilliantly! Mulbarton Blue Team played and won all 7 games, scored 37 goals and only conceded 2!  

Mulbarton Purple Team came 5th out of 16 teams competing. Both teams were a real credit to the school, and we are 

proud of all the girls who took part.    

 
 
Preloved uniform 
 
This week, we had our first preloved uniform sale set up in our Relaxation Mobile. Thank you for donating so many 
hangers. If anyone has a clothes rail (preferably with wheels) that they aren’t using and would be happy to donate, 
please do contact the office as this would really help with the set up. Just to remind you, please only donate clean, good 
quality clothing that you would be happy for your child to wear.  
 
 
 
Interschool Skiing Competition – Sunday 28th April 2023 

The school are hoping to enter a team (or two) into the Eastern Region Ski Association Schools Race, which is taking 

place at Norfolk Snowsports Club (Trowse) dry ski slope on Sunday 28th April 2024.  Each team is made up of a minimum 

of 3 and a maximum of 4 skiers.  Children wishing to enter should be confident to ski on a dry slope and be able to use a 

Poma (button) lift.  The event is aimed at encouraging children to get involved in ski racing and is a fun and exciting 

event.  More details can be found here: ERSA Schools Ski Championships (gbski.com).  Norfolk Snowsports Club offers 

lots of training opportunities for children ahead of the event.  There will be a cost to enter the event, though this does 

include the hire of any equipment needed. If your child is interested in taking part, or you would like any further 

information, please email Mrs Grafton via the office. 

https://gbski.com/competition.php?ID=1400


Diary dates 

 

 
 
Norfolk & Waveney Autism/ADHD Support Service 
 
Here is a link to the Family Action Norfolk & Waveney Autism/ADHD Support Service March 2024 Newsletter. 
This month the focus is on the Neurodiversity Celebration Week. 
 

 

 

Norfolk & Waveney Autism/ADHD Support Service March 

2024 Newsletter  

This month's newsletter includes: 

Go to this Sway  

 

March 2024 

Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th  Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Barn Owls) 

Monday 4th - Friday 8th  Year 6 residential trip to Norfolk Lakes 

Monday 11th   Year 4 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH)  

Tuesday 12th  Year 3 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Wednesday 13th  Year 6 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Wednesday 13th  Year 1 Science Café – Parents invited (2.00pm – 3.00pm LSH) 

Thursday 14th  Reception Science Café – Parents invited (2.00pm – 3.00pm LSH) 

Monday 18th Reception trip to Gressenhall Farm  

Monday 18th  Year 2 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Wednesday 20th  Year 5 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Friday 22nd  Year 4 trip to West Runton 

Wednesday 27th   Last day of term 

April 2024 

Monday 15th  Back to School 

Wednesday 17th  Year 6 trip to Gressenhall Farm 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/hbH8bYdDW8IHojbK?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/hbH8bYdDW8IHojbK?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/hbH8bYdDW8IHojbK?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/hbH8bYdDW8IHojbK?ref=email


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


